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Mail in voting ensures MORE PEOPLE can participate. Not everyone can get time off 

of work to vote only on a single day; others may have transportation issues or 

childcare issues that can make going to a polling place more challenging. Or, heck. 

What if someone is in the hospital or is recovering from an illness on voting day? 

Allowing continued mail in voting (which has plenty of checks and balances to ensure 

minimal fraud) would make things easier for people and is part of a good faith effort 

to ensure ALL registered voters have a chance to participate in having their voice be 

heard. 

 

Mail in voting also gives people more time to carefully read through and consider the 

ballot measures before casting their ballot. Please retain mail in voting so that voting, 

which is the constitutional right of all citizens, is made EASIER, not more difficult. 

Thank you. 

Suz Doyle 


